
 
 

 

15 September 2017 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian 

 

Please see the attached document for information about career opportunities for pupils currently in 

Year 14 with the international firm PricewaterhouseCoopers (PwC) as part of their HeadStart 

Programme. Please note that online applications for the September 2018 programme are now open.  

 

Kind regards, 

GCS Careers Department  

 


